Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are excited to announce a special opportunity for our students. We received a communication from the Minnesota Timberwolves to participate in their "Timberwolves Get Fit" program. This is a chance for students to not only work at getting/staying fit, but also a chance to get a prize and receive a free student admission to a Timberwolves game with a purchased ticket.

Students will receive a sheet of paper in which they will track their physical activities from Oct. 3 through Nov. 18. For every 15 minutes of activity, students will earn one point. The goal is to try to get at least 75 points during that time. Afterward, the Timberwolves will send each student a prize along with a certificate for one free admission with a paid admission. When the students attend the game (I believe there will be one specific game for them to attend.), they will receive another prize, as well as the opportunity to shoot a free throw on the court!

Participation in this program is voluntary. The idea behind it is to get kids moving and to learn to appreciate being active every day. We hope you will join us in this innovative and exciting opportunity. Every student will receive a sheet to track his or her activity at the end of September, so make sure you look for it.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Mary Hurwitz & James Gostomski P.E. Specialists mary.hurwitz@wayzata.k12.mn.us

james.gostomski@wayzata.k12.mn.us